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Message from the Headteacher 

We have had another super year at RFPS and are 

so incredibly proud of the progress that each of 

our  pupils have made academically and personally.  

We have had so much to celebrate this year and so 

much happen, such as exciting school trips, lots of 

sporting events, interesting visitors in to school, 

engaging lessons, introduction of House Groups and much more. 

We have been recognised for our Safe and active travel work, Sports and PE work, excellent Maths and 

English practice and our excellent pupil attendance. 

We couldn’t run our school without the incredible support of our brilliant parents and carers, the wider 

school community and our fantastic staff team. I want to thank everyone for their amazing commitment to 

our school. 

I would like to say a special goodbye to three of our wonderful teachers who are leaving us – Miss Calcutt, 

Miss Lydiatt and Miss Rea – who have all been a phenomenal part of our school. We are going to miss them 

very much indeed. 

On behalf of myself and my staff team, we want to thank all parents and carers for their incredibly generous 

gifts, cards, emails and messages of thanks. We appreciate the kindness that you show us so much and it 

really is a pleasure to work with your children every day and getting a message of thanks, really does mean 

the world to us. 

We hope you have a lovely summer with your children and we look forward to another fantastic year in 

September!  Thank you  

Rebecca Butters  
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our 

children 

are 

stars of 

the 

year! 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Join us for our 10th Birthday Party! 
Can you believe we are going to be 10 years old? We opened our 

doors to our very first Reception pupils 10 years ago, in September 

2015 and we think this is something special to celebrate! 

Please join us for a birthday celebration on Tuesday 

2nd September 3pm – 5pm @RFPS 

This is a completely free event for our current pupils, new 

Reception pupils, past pupils, staff and parents/carers.  

There will be: 

• A magic show 

• A silent disco and a disco area 

• Face painting, tattoos and face glitter 

• Badge, birthday card and friendship bracelet making 

• Lots of games! 

• Ice cream station and decorate your own biscuit 

AND LOTS MORE! 

Please bring a picnic and enjoy a couple of hours of celebration! 

Parents/carers must attend the event with their child, and they are responsible for them. 
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Y4 Boys Football 
On Wednesday, The y4 boys team played against Bliton Junior 

school. And, our awesome captain led RFPS boy's football team to 

a 9-1 victory. Wilf pulled out a hatrick, scoring 4 goals. Arlie scored 

2 great goals and Zach, Archer and Stanley scored too. It was great 

to have Tommi, Arthur and Freddie join the team too.  

Match report by Rex Y4. 

Gold School Games 

Mark 
As you know, we 

have been 

working so hard 

to raise the 

profile of sports 

in RFPS by 

encouraging as 

many children as 

possible to try new 

things, represent the 

school and to have as much fun as 

possible whilst doing so. Because of all of this, we 

have managed to achieve the 'Gold school games 

mark', which is an incredibly hard award to achieve! 

Well done to everyone involved!  

New catering company – ABM 
Our new catering company will be 

sending an email over the summer to 

allow you to sign up to their 

website/app.  (Please see the screen 

grab of the look of the app.) 

 

The Invite email will come from: 

Grow <kontakt@kanpla.dk>  

Subject Line - Signup invite to 

Grow 

Achievements 

Coton Park Rangers travelled to Nuneaton on the 12th July for the 

Vision U9’s Tournament. The heat didn’t slow the boys down, they 

were undefeated until the very last group stage match and made it 

all the way through to the final. A nerve wracking match ending 0-

0 forced a penalty shoot out. CPR had some watermelon then 

absolutely smashed the penalties with goals and saves. The boys 

had a great win, and took home the trophy! Lots of goals scored, 

lots of laughs and tournament champions once again! 

Players: Arlie, Zachary, Moshi, Billy, Wilf, Arthur, Stanley, Archer, Veer and Alfie 

  
We are so proud of Valeria! Valeria had her first solo performance on the Organ 

during the morning service at St. Andrew's Church this Sunday. She played G. Handel 

"March" in the beginning before the service and her last performance of J. Bach 

"Prelude and Fugue" concluded the service. She got a round of applause from the 

congregation. Her parents, teacher and RFPS are very proud of her! 

Diary Dates (please check every week as they are subject to 

change!) 

18th July – Last day of Summer Term 

21st July - Inset Day (school closed for children) 

21st Jul – 29th Aug - Game On Holiday club  

1st & 2nd Sep - Inset Days (school closed for children) 

2nd Sep – 10th Birthday Festival for RFPS - 3pm – 5pm – Please 

see all of the information above! 

3rd Sep – Children return to school for Autumn Term 

20th Oct – Y1 St John’s Museum trip 

13th Nov – Y5 London trip 

Game On Holiday Camp 

Game On is operating a Holiday Camp over the 

Summer holidays at RFPS.  

The dates are: 

WEEK 1: 21st JULY – 25TH JULY 

WEEK 2: 28TH JULY – 1st AUGUST 

WEEK 3: 4TH AUGUST – 8TH – AUGUST 

WEEK 4: 11TH - 15TH AUGUST 

WEEK 5: 18TH – 22nd AUGUST 

WEEK 6: 26TH – 29TH AUGUST – (Griffin Primary 

School) 

mailto:kontakt@kanpla.dk
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Connect for Health: Health and Wellbeing Newsletter  

https://compass-uk.us10.list-
manage.com/track/click?u=efc6fb025a420bf354133fa1f&id=05b10
a46a1&e=48c30bc5b0 

 

To book your dates, please liaise with Mr Sheehan 

directly brandon@gameoncoaching.co.uk - the 

booking form was sent out with the newsletter on 

13/06/2025. 

RFPS Family & Children Support Worker  
How can a Family Support Worker help me?  

- Early Support. 

- Sign posting to parent workshops and courses 

- Sign posting and completing referrals for other 

services and organisations such as, Family 

Information Service, RISE, Young Carers, CASS, 

Connect For Health, Change Makers, Guys Gift. 

- Financial or housing difficulties 

- Managing difficult behaviours and promoting positive behaviours 

- Mental Health and Wellbeing Support 

- Special Educational Needs support 

- Family Relationships Support 

- Food Bank Vouchers/ benefit entitlements. 

What is Early Support? 

Early Support, previously known as Early Help uses a multi-agency approach to implement support strategies for your 
family at the right time. All children, young people and families in Warwickshire are entitled to receive Early Support. This 

means offering information, advice, guidance, and support to families as soon as a concern emerges 
or seems likely to emerge. 

If you would like more information or want to arrange a meeting 

please attend a drop-in session, call or email. 

I look forward to meeting you and being able to provide support for you and your family. 

Kelly Pollitt  -  Kelly.pollitt@rugbyfreeprimary.co.uk - 01788 222088 

Monday — Friday 8:30am — 3:30pm — Term Time Only 

Safeguarding 

If you are concerned that a child appears unhappy or is being 

abused act now using the contact numbers provided below 

or alternatively come in to school and ask to speak to a DSL. 

Contact the Warwickshire’s Children and Families 

Front Door on 01926 414144.  Lines are open Monday 

to Thursday 8am-5.30pm, Friday 8.30am- 5.00pm. 

If you need to get in touch out of usual office hours, please 

contact the Emergency Duty Team immediately on 01926 

886922.If you think that a child is at immediate risk, contact 

the police immediately by dialling 999. 
 

DROP-IN SESSIONS in 

the Family Room, opposite 
main reception 

Monday 8.30-9.30am 
Tuesday 2:30-3:30pm 

Pop in for a cuppa and a 
chat, looking forward to 

seeing you. 

mailto:Kelly.pollitt@rugbyfreeprimary.co.uk
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